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March 4, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
	
Parking	Update:	
	

As	many	of	you	are	aware	the	district	has	officially	confirmed	that	our	little	school	will	
be	growing	to	a	K-7	school	over	the	next	few	years.	With	this	growth	will	come	changes,	some	
we	have	already	started	to	experience	this	year.	We	have	limited	parking	space	for	staff	and	
this	includes	our	part-time	staff	that	arrive	and	leave	at	various	times	throughout	the	day.	
After	a	long	discussion	with	staff	and	listening	to	some	concerns	of	our	parent	community	we	
have	decided	to	change	some	of	the	parking	rules	and	regulations.		
	
As	of	Monday	March	9,	2020,	we	are	asking	that	all	parents	please	park	in	the	lot	across	from	
the	school.	This	includes	the	pick-up	and	drop	off	time	frames	for	the	parents	and	students	of	
the	West	Coast	Early	Learning	Centre	preschool	program.		
	
The	inside	parking	lot	will	be	reserved	for	school	district	staff,	as	well	as	the	pick-up	and	drop	
off	of	before	and	after	school	programs	(KIN	shuttle	and	West	Coast	Early	Learning	staff	and	
before	and	after-school).	
	
I	thank	you	for	your	continued	support	and	feedback	of	our	Outdoor	Learning	Program.	Please	
do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me	if	you	have	any	concerns	or	questions	regarding	this	matter.		
	
Sincerely,		
	
Ms.	Alison	Leslie	
	
Leslie_a@surreyschools.ca	
604-541-1257	


